
STATE OF TENNESSEE 
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DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
WILLIAM R. SNODGRASS TENNESSEE TOWER 

312 ROSA L. PARKS AVENUE, 11TH FLOOR 
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243 

 

 
 

October 24, 2023 
 

Mr. Denzel Taylor 
Commissioner 
Clearfork Utility District 
P.O. Box 63 
Clairfield, TN 37715 

 

Re: Rescission of Consumer Confidence Report Rule Compliance Status Letter for the period: 
January 1, 2023 through October 1, 2023 
PWSID: TN0000826 
County: Claiborne 

Dear Mr. Taylor, 

The Division of Water Resources (DWR) appreciates the dedicated effort of Clearfork Utility District to meet the 
requirements of the Tennessee Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA). 

 
The Consumer Confidence Report rule requires community water systems deliver a copy of the CCR to DWR by July 1 
every year and deliver the CCR Certification and its associated documentation to DWR by October 1 every year. 
Additionally, all content requirements for the CCR must be met. Clearfork Utility District fulfilled all CCR rule 
requirements for the 2022 CCR; therefore, DWR rescinds the violation identified in the letter dated October 19, 2023. 

 
DWR would like to extend our appreciation for your efforts to maintain compliance with the Safe Drinking Water 
Act. As always, our staff is available to assist you with any questions you may have. Specific concerns regarding 
this letter should be directed to the Knoxville Field Office at (865) 594-6035 or Rebecca Rush at (615) 913-6039 or at 
Rebecca.Rush@tn.gov. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Murphy, Manager 
Compliance and Enforcement Unit 

 
EJM:JRRu 

mailto:Rebecca.Rush@tn.gov


 

CC: Mr. Michael Atchley, DWR Knoxville EFO – Michael.Atchley@tn.gov 
Mr. Greg Mize, DWR Knoxville EFO – Greg.Mize@tn.gov 
Ms. Jenna Williams, DWR Knoxville EFO – Jenna.Williams@tn.gov 
Mr. Brad Antone, DWR Knoxville EFO – Brad.Antone@tn.gov 
Mr. Jeff Bagwell, DWR Nashville Central Office – Jeff.Bagwell@tn.gov 
Mr. Tom Moss, DWR Nashville Central Office – Tom.Moss@tn.gov 
Mr. Andy Maiden, WT COIDC – cudwtp@gmail.com 
Mr. Wayne Huddleston, DS COIDC – huddlewayne5@gmail.com 

mailto:Michael.Atchley@tn.gov
mailto:Greg.Mize@tn.gov
mailto:Jenna.Williams@tn.gov
mailto:Brad.Antone@tn.gov
mailto:Jeff.Bagwell@tn.gov
mailto:Tom.Moss@tn.gov
mailto:cudwtp@gmail.com
mailto:huddlewayne5@gmail.com



